SAFETY ALERT FOR ALL 
BUCHER FAMILIES
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CAR RIDER PROCEDURES

The following are important car rider procedures for all families, whether you use our car rider line every day or just occasionally at arrival or dismissal.

· If you are the first car to arrive in line, please pull all the way forward to the stop sign to start the line. 

· We ask that all vehicles remain in a single file line, both while parked and when moving after drop off/pick up. Please do not attempt to move around another vehicle in order to move forward in the line. This is for the safety of all vehicles, parents and children involved.

· Please do not allow children/siblings to wait outside of your vehicle at any time in the car rider line. All children should remain in their vehicles with an adult until a staff member has opened the front entrance door at 8:45am.

· If you are helping a child exit the vehicle, please have them exit on the PASSENGER SIDE ONLY. Students should not enter/exit the vehicle on the driver side. This is very important for student safety, as other cars are moving through the car rider line. 

· All children  will receive 2 car rider signs with your child’s name to hang or show in your car window. Please display this in line so that we can quickly find and deliver your child to you in the car rider line.
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With your help in following these directions, we can keep all our students as safe as possible and help car rider traffic flow correctly.

Thank you!

Andy Martin
Principal
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